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The law this bill aims to reform is nonsensical in how it prevents vessels which are 

theoretically able to weigh over a specific limit from towing, even if they are presently 

under that limit. Please pass this bill of nothing else than on the basis that the current 

law doesn’t even live up to the spirit of itself.  


